
 

 

12 October 2023 

Dear Delyth 

Local Government and Housing Committee inquiry into local authority leisure and library 
services 

I would like to draw your attention to the debate that is scheduled for Plenary on 18th 
October 2023 regarding Local Government and Housing Committee’s inquiry into local 
authority leisure and library services. 

The Welsh Government have also laid its response to the Committee’s report, which may 
be of interest for your Committee. 

Yours sincerely 

John Griffiths MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Y Pwyllgor Llywodraeth Leol 
a Thai 
— 
Local Government  
and Housing Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddTai@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddTai  

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddHousing@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddHousing 
0300 200 6565 Delyth Jewell MS 

Chair 
Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, Sport, and 
International Relations Committee  

https://senedd.wales/media/jrknynlq/gen-ld16029-e.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


